
 
 
Call for Submissions: 

Namibian-German Student Conference of HumaniƟes 
25.-26.10.2024, Online 

 
We are delighted to announce the Namibian-German Student Conference of HumaniƟes, co-
hosted by the University of Namibia (UNAM) and the University of Hagen (FernUniversität 
Hagen). The online conference aims to create an environment for students to engage with 
internaƟonal peers to foster academic collaboraƟon and cultural exchange. ParƟcipants will 
have the opportunity to engage in intercultural dialogue and network with internaƟonal peers 
and renowned scholars. The online conference will facilitate exchanges about the differences 
in academic environments, study programs, and university cultures between Namibia and 
Germany. ParƟcipants will present their research in a 15-20 minutes presentaƟon followed by 
a discussion, receive feedback, and enhance their academic profiles. We invite students of 
undergrad and postgrad levels (Bachelor and Master) to present their final thesis research. 
 
Eligibility: 
The conference is open to undergraduate and postgraduate students enrolled in humaniƟes 
programs at UNAM and FernUniversität Hagen. We welcome applicaƟons from students with 
a research focus in the following disciplines: History, Literature, Philosophy, Cultural Studies, 
LinguisƟcs, Arts, EducaƟon, PoliƟcal and Social Science.  
 
Conference Details: 

 Start and End Point: approx. Friday, late midday unƟl Saturday, early evening. 
 LocaƟon: Zoom. 
 The conference is held in English. 

 
ApplicaƟon Requirements: 
Applicants are required to submit the following documents: 
 

 Abstract: A max. 300-word abstract of your proposed presentaƟon. 
 Deadline: All applicaƟon materials must be submiƩed by 15.09.2024. 

Submission Method: Please email your applicaƟon documents to leo.ryczko@fernuni-
hagen.de with the subject line "Namibian-German Student Conference ApplicaƟon - 
[Your Name]". 

 
For any inquiries, please contact the conference coordinators: 
 
    UNAM: Kletus Likuwa; klikuwa@unam.na  
    FernUni Hagen: Leo Ryczko; leo.ryczko@fernuni-hagen.de  
 
We look forward to your applicaƟon. 


